
 

 

The Bishop Manogue Catholic High School Mountain Bike Team 
is preparing for the fall 2024 riding and racing season! 

 

The team is open to riders entering 6th through 12th grade (fall 2024) at any of the Diocese of Reno Catholic 
Schools. All skill levels welcome! Practices are divided by skill level, so everyone from the experienced racer to 
the new trail rider are included, challenged, and able to develop bike skills (and life skills) with others their age 
and comfort level. 
 

Pre-Season Family Information and Introduction Meeting 
 
Date & Time: Wednesday May 8th, 2024, at 5:30 PM  
 

Location: Bishop Manogue Catholic High School – in the Knowledge Center  
 
 

We’ll talk about league and team costs, equipment, the practice and racing schedules, and opportunities for 
parents to earn BMCHS service hours helping the team! 
 
Pre-season skill and maintenance clinics begin in June, with the trail rides starting in July. All races are scheduled 
after school re-starts in August. Traveling for summer vacation? No worries, ride when you can. (We like family 
vacation time too!) 
 

 
 
 
Contacts: Team Director Tom Lawson  trlawson122@gmail.com (775) 233-8989; Head Coach Jason Ines: motoines77@gmail.com (775) 813-4532 
Visit:  nationalmtb.org or nevadamtb.org for more information on NICA and the Nevada League. 
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